October 3, 2012

Dear Mark,

On behalf of the entire Notre Dame High School Fairfield community, especially the members of our drama club, thank you for your assistance with the promotion of our 2nd Benefit Antique and Classic Car Show on September 29th.  It was a pleasure to host you and so many of the members of the Connecticut Seaport Car Club. Despite the cloudy skies, we had a nice turnout for the day. We thank each of you for braving the weather and sharing your automotive treasures with us!  

Your assistance truly helped to make this event such a success.  We look forward to hosting you all again next September! 

With our most sincere thanks~

Kim Wardlow & Mark Williams

Event Co-Chairs

